
January 2013

Brothers All,

Hope everyone had a great Christmas 
and a safe New Year's Eve. First, off 
I would like to thank everyone who 
supported our Toy Drive for our 
community. On November 24th, we 
had our Elk of the Year dinner for 
Robert Foster. It was nice to see such 
a great turn out to honor our Elk of 
the Year for 2011-2012. On December 
2nd, PER Mike Brazauckas for 31 
years of dedication to this special day 
for our Lodge. On December 11th, the 
Veterans Committee Chairman Roy 
MacPherson and his committee went to Menlo 
Park and spent a few hours with our Veterans 
playing bingo and giving out gifts to our Veterans 
for the holiday. On December 14th, I would like to 
thank Tiler John Plumacher for holding our annual 
Blood Drive. And a special thanks to the kitchen 
crew for all their hard work. On December 16th, 
Youth Activities Chairman Rich Centanni and his 
committee held our breakfast with Santa. It was a 
great day for our kids. Later that afternoon our 
Special Children's Committee Chairman Loyal 
Knight Nick Figaro and his committee held their 
Christmas party for our Special Children. Thanks 
to Joe McGrath for supplying the music for both 
parties. On December 22nd, some of our dedicated 
members gave up their morning to deliver food 

baskets and toys for Middletown 
Helps It's Own. And a special thanks 
to Keyport Elks member  
Kim McConnell for all the years she 
has helped us. On January 8th, the 
District Scholarship Chairman Per 
Nick Giuriceo will be judging the 
Scholarship applications. Good luck 
to all the Applicants. On January 
26th, Long Branch will be hosting a 
fund raiser for a family that was 
effected by Hurricane Sandy. See 
Loyal Knight Nick Figaro for more 

information. Please come out and support 
our Special Children's Committee on the first 
Wednesday of each month for their Spaghetti 
Dinner fund raiser.

It will all be over in a couple of years so come out 
and volunteer. 	 
Donald M. Anderson

Donald M. Anderson
Exalted Ruler
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Charity ★ Justice  
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I would like to thank this hard working Elk for 
all his help in the kitchen throughout the year.

My Elk of the month for January 2013 is  
PYOE Donald Desfosse. 



January 2013 b	 b Page 3

SPECIAL CHILDREN'S
COMMITTEE

My Brothers & Friends,
I would like to thank Nick “Fingers” for making 
lasagna and Rich Centanni for the sauce for our 
December spaghetti dinner.  I would also like to 
thank the kitchen help and the ladies for their  
waitressing. Our next dinner will be on  
January 2nd  hope to see you all there.  
On December 16th we held our SCC Christmas 
party, we had over 80 people in attendance.  Santa 
made a special appearance.  We also had our friends 
the Roughnecks stop by with Santa and had plenty 
of gifts for all, they always are there to support the 
SCC with anything needed, thank you.  Music was 
provided by Joe McGrath.  Who again has helped 
out all year with SCC, I can’t thank him enough for 
donating his time.  
The Charity Ball is scheduled for Saturday,  
March 2nd.  You will be receiving the invitations 
in the mail shortly.
I would also like to wish everyone a Happy  
New Year.
Thank You, Nick Figaro

LODGE OF SORROW

Richard Grezner
May they rest in peace 

never to be forgotten or forsaken
To our Absent Brothers

FROM THE SECRETARY
Late notices have been sent out to those members 
who have not paid their dues in November and  
December. Please remit dues or contact the  
secretary if necessary. Renewal notices will not be 
mailed if you are in arrears. You will be dropped 
from membership.
Beginning in April, the monthly lodge bulletin will 
be available on line - please forward e-mail  
addresses to secretary and update those that have 
been changed. It has become increasingly expen-
sive to mail bulletins every month because of the 
rising cost of permits and transportation to a bulk 
mailing facility. We will enact measures to mail the 
bulletin, first class for those without service at a 
small cost. We realize the monthly information 
sent out to the membership is the life line of the 
lodge and Elkdom. It must be maintained.
Happy New Year.

Middletown Elks
will offer  

Friday Afternoon
lunches Starting  

at 3:00 PM!!
On January 4th

Also Starting  
Saturday the 5th  

Lunches will be served 
weekly 1:00 pm

Along with our  
Sunday Lunches
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March 2nd, 2013 

Lakeside Manor 

Honoring Our Poster Child 

SOPHIE ANDERSON 

Cocktail Hour 7-8 

Accolades & Dinner 8-12 

Music by Projex Band 

$60 Per Person 

For more Info Call: 

Nick Figaro:  732‐241‐5131 OR Mike Dickie: 732‐778‐2496 

Middletown Elks 

Charity Ball
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Please complete and send with check to  
Middletown Elks #2179                                                                                    
SCC Charity Ball Souvenir Program 
251 Church St 
Belford, New Jersey 07718 
DUE BY:  February 22, 2013 
 
 
Name:  ___________________________ 
 
Address:  _________________________ 
 
City:  _____________________________ 
 
State:  ____________________________ 
 
Phone Number:  ___________________ 
 
 
Cover pages will be reserved on a first come first served basis.  Please slect the size 
advertisement you wish and attach a check. 
 
 
 
              ¼ Page $25.00                                                                 ½ Page $50.00 

 

              Full Page $100.00                                                             Booster $5.00 

                                                                                                         (Name only in Ad Journal) 

 
Please attach advertisement or requested wording.  (PLEASE PRINT)
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LADIES AUXILIARY 
STEAL BINGO

SUNDAY, JANUARY 27TH, 2013
MIDDLETOWN ELKS #2179 

251 CHURCH STREET 
BELFORD

TIME: 1:00 PM SHARP
ADMISSION: $10.00 
PRICE INCLUDES 

ONE BINGO BOARD AND  
ONE 50/50 SPECIAL SHEET 

FREE COFFEE, TEA AND  
DESSERTS

ADDITIONAL 50/50 SHEETS 
FOR SALE

EACH PLAYER REQUIRED TO  
BRING A WRAPPED $10.00 

GIFT USE YOUR  
IMAGINATION 

(NOVELTIES, CASH, LOTTERY 
TICKETS, GIFT CARDS, ETC.)

DOOR PRIZES 
CASH BAR AVAILABLE

BRING YOUR OWN BINGO 
CHIPS AND MARKERS
NO TICKETS WILL BE  

SOLD AT DOOR
TO RESERVE TABLES  

CALL EDNA BRYK 
732-787-4780 

OR  
MARY BRYK  
732-280-9071

LADIES  
CHRISTMAS PARTY

Chris and I would like to thank everyone who came 
to the Ladies Auxiliary Christmas party. We hope 
you all had a good time.
A special thank you to our President Ginger Smith 
for all her help and to Fran Duffy for selling all the 
chances on the $300.00 gas card; great job as usual 
Fran and to Edna and Mary Bryk for all the seeting 
up the gift table and selling so many chances.Great 
job - a big thank you to Carol Maloney and her 
entertainers for putting on a great show. 
Thank you to Santa (Randy Smith) and his helper 
Kathy Corridon. Always a special treat. Thank you 
Joe McGrath for the great music.
Thanks also to our Waiters Eddie & Colin and also 
our bartender C.J.
A big thank you to our Chef Don Desfosse and his 
crew, Nick G., Vinnie, Bob F. Rich C., Rob and 
John. And to all who helped set up tables, Al & 
Ginger Smith, Don Anderson, Edna, Mary & Rich 
Bryk, Kathy Merker, & Ginger Rooney. 
Chris and I wish all of you a blessed Christmas and 
a Happy, Healthy New Year
Chris Marchetti & Mary Ruck

HOOP SHOOT
THANK YOU

I would like to say thank you to those Elks who 
showed up to help with the 2012 Hoop Shoot free 
throw contest. It was a great turn out. And a great 
success. Special thank you to Rich Centanni, Ron 
Steinberger, Nick Figaro, Rob Fairhurst, Brian 
Connors, Rich Mirenda as well as Mark Kelly, 
Don Anderson, Dan Maloney, Wayne White and 
our photographer Al Smith. 

Mike Veth
Hoop Shoot
Chairman
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BULLETIN BOOSTERS

January
Tom & Flo Gormley
February  
Bob Santoro
Tom McColgan
April
In Memory of Gene Ruck 
Mary Ruck
Ed and Frann Glenney
In Memory of Lou & Kay Dandorph
Bill and Joan Burger
Edna Bryk
In Memory of Ray Bryk
Frank and Mary Weber
May
Joan McTigue
Jim and Pat Waked
Mary and Richard Bryk
June 
In Memory of 
	 Dan Marchetti  
Dan and Carol Maloney
Bob and Pat Crawford
In Memory of Robert J. Brant
July
Chris Marchetti
Red, White, & Blue
Bob and Pat Crawford
Mike and Nancy Brandine, Jr.

Each booster helps to offset printing and mailing costs of this monthly 
newsletter. Boosters are for one year, and payable in advance.  

Please note your name, and when it is due. Thank you.  
ANY OVER DUE HAVE BEEN DROPPED FROM LIST

August 
In Memory of Jack Spann	
Joe and Rosemary Keeney 
John and Kathy Steakin
Ed and Lynn O’Kane
Bill and Delia McDougal
September
In Memory of Mary Brant
Frank and Dianne Zechman
October
In Memory of PER John McTigue
In Memory of 
	 Kathleen L. McCartan
Dan McCartan
Ed and Mary Tomkins
Al and Cathy Grabau
Bob and Alice Eckert
In Memory of Bob Brant
	 Kathleen Brant
November
In Memory of Willy Fix
Thomas F. Early
Chuck and Adrianne Bolin
Cathy Grabau
December
Steve Hoitt
In Memory of Ken Thompson
	 Jane Thompson
"God's Little Miracles"
	 Coach Saige

Please check to see if your payment is due - those more than two 
months in arrears will be dropped. Thank you for your support.

SUNDAY LUNCH 
12:00 PM  
FOR NFL  

FOOTBALL GAMES

January Ladies Birthdays
Ringing in the New Year with New Year's  

Resolutions, Grinning Snowmen with Hats and 
Scarfs and Bitter Cold, Oh .. Yes.. a Little  

Southern Comfort on the Rocks to Keep One 
..Warm ..Happy New Year..

1st.. Pearl Lynch .. Gold Star

5th.. Cathy Trieste .. Past President & Gold Star

14th.. Penny Giglio

16th... Melissa Vanderzee

18th..Carol Goodbody.. 2nd Vice President

22nd.. Ruth Fundner .. Gold Star

25th ..Elaine McCormick .. Past President,  
           Past Lady of the Year & Gold Star

31st.. Denise Giuriceo

Happy Birthday January Ladies!

Ladies Auxiliary  
Scholarship Applications 

The Ladies Auxiliary is pleased to  
announce that applications for the 
2013 Auxiliary scholarship for a 
graduating high school senior are 
now available. This scholarship is 
only open to children and  
grandchildren of Auxiliary  
members in good standing.

The application deadline is  
February 15, 2013.  

Please contact Cathy Trieste for 
further information.  

(732) 291-0276
Applications will be available at  

Auxiliary meetings, from  
Cathy Trieste or Ginger Smith
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COMMITTEE CHAIRLADIES
Auditor/Budget . . . . . . . . . .          Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Book. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Tara Maranda. . . . . .       732-787-8753
Car Show. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Nancy Brandine. . . . .      732-492-3893
Car Show . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Ginger Smith . . . . . .       732-495-4693
Chairlady Raffle. . . . . . . . . . .            Flo Gormley . . . . . .       732-495-0678
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . . . . .            Janet Desfosse. . . . . .       732-787-5219
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . . . .           Sharon Corridon. . . . .      732-495-2768
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . . . .            Kathy Corridon. . . . .      732-495-3689
Christmas Party. . . . . . . . . . . . .            Mary Ruck. . . . . . .        732-741-7685 
Christmas Party. . . . . . . . . . .           Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Christmas Trees. . . . . . . . . . . . .            Kay Woods. . . . . . .        732-495-2953
Christmas Trees. . . . . . . . . . . . .             Edna Bryk. . . . . . .        732-787-4780
Cooking Class. . . . . . . . . . . . .             Donna Smith. . . . . .       732-787-1941
Convention Shirts. . . . . . . . .         Kathy Corridon. . . . .      732-495-3689
Dark Horse. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Kay Woods. . . . . . .        732-495-2953
District Rep. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Cathy Trieste. . . . . .       732-291-0276
District Rep. . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Dottie Nesfield . . . . .      732-787-7732
Fashion Show. . . . . . . . . . . .           Carol Goodbody. . . . .      732-495-9693
Fashion Show. . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Liz Revill . . . . . . .        732-671-1704
Funerals. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Fran Duffy. . . . . . .        732-787-3330
Gift Auction . . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Janet Desfosse. . . . . .       732-787-5219
Gift Auction . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Kathy Corridon. . . . .      732-495-3689
Gift Auction . . . . . . . . . . . .             Betty Angehelone . . . .     732-241-0222 
Gold Star. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Liz Revill . . . . . . .        732-671-1704
Holiday Picks . . . . . . . . . . . . .            Cathy Merker. . . . . .       732-495-6654
Holiday Picks . . . . . . . . . . .            Betty Angehelone . . . .     732-241-0222
Hospitality. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Edna Bryk. . . . . . .        732-787-4780 
Hospitality. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Joan Burger. . . . . . .        732-789-9350
Membership . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Liz Revill . . . . . . .        732-671-1704 
Membership . . . . . . . . . . . . .            Carol Goodbody. . . . .      732-495-9693
Past President Dinner. . . . . . .       Ginger Smith. . . . . .       732-495-4693
Past President Dinner. . . . . . .        Flo Gormley . . . . . .       732-495-0678
Phone Committee. . . . . . . . . . .          Mary Ruck. . . . . . .        732-741-7685
Pins. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                    Casey Gormley . . . . .      732-495-0678
Plaques . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Scholarship. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Cathy Trieste. . . . . .       732-291-0276
Social. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  Carol Goodbody. . . . .      732-495-9693
Social. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                      Liz Revill . . . . . . .        732-671-1704
Steal Bingo. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Edna Bryk. . . . . . .        732-787-4780
Steal Bingo. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Mary Bryk. . . . . . .        732-280-9071
Sunshine. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Sunshine. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Nancy Brandine. . . . .      732-492-3893
Waitresses. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Kathy Corridon. . . . .      732-495-3689

Ladies Auxiliary Officers
2012-2013

President. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Ginger Smith. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-4693  
1st V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Adrienne Snow. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-291-0695
2nd V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Carol Goodbody . .  .  .  .  732-495-9693 
3rd V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Lisa Hahn. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-4194
Chaplain. . . . . . . . ..  .  Cathy Grabau. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-739-2933
Treasurer . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Adrianne Bolin. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-9155
Secretary. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Carol Maloney. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-1622
Corresponding Sec. ..  .  Janet Desfosse. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-5219
Sergeant of Arms . .  .  .  Jane Thompson. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .

Executive Board
Fran Duffy. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-3330
Colleen Kelly. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-7929
Kay Woods. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-2953
Kathy Corridon. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-3689
Nancy Brandine . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-492-3893

Hello Ladies,
I hope everyone had a great Christmas with your family 
and friends. I want  to wish you all a very happy new year. 
Let's hope it's a good one. 
The ladies started December off with our annual Christmas 
party.  Mary Ruck, what a great job you did. You sure do 
know how to throw a party. I can't thank you and Chris 
Marchetti enough. Everyone had a great time and 
everything was beautiful. Joe McGrath music was great 
thank you. Carol Maloney, the show was one of the 
funniest you and Jane Figaro did wonders all your little 
helpers. Thank you E.R. Donald Anderson, Nick Figaro, 
Mike Veth, Brian Connors, Dan Maloney, John Plumacher, 
Rich Centanni, John DeSiato and Mark Kelly. If I forgot 
anyone, I'm sorry and thank you it was great. Al Smith, 
good job with the props. Let's not forget Santa Randy 
Smith.  It would not be a show without you. I want to give 
a big thank you to Ed Foster and the men for helping 
Middletown get a new Santa suit. Working together we 
can do anything. Thank you to everyone who donated 
toys for sandy. I'm sure you made a child smile on 
Christmas morning. December 11, we went to play bingo 
with the Veteran's committee at a Veteran's hospital. 
Thank you Roy and your committee it was a fun night. 
Great job guys. December 21st, the ladies cooked, it was 
a fun night. Thank you Janet and Donald, Kathy, Kay, Al 
and Jane F. Food was yummy. Thank you everyone who 
came out to support the Ladies Auxiliary. Ladies will 
cooking January 25th. Hope to see you there. Cooking 
class will be January 16th. It is always a fun night with 
some good food. Edna and Mary Bryk will be selling 
tickets for Steal Bingo, January 27th. Get you friends, get 
a table. We always have a fun afternoon out. Good food, 
laughing, friends, what better way to spend a Sunday 
Afternoon. February 2nd, look out, chili contest is here. 
Janet Desfosse, Sharon Corridon and Kathy Corridon 
have been working hard to get everything ready. So get 
your friends and family and let's make it a chili party to 
remember. Remember January 30th is the Ladies meeting 
hope to see everyone there. 
MAY THE SUNSHINE WARM UPON YOUR FACE.	
President Ginger Smith 

Spotlight Lady 

My Spotlight Lady for 
January is Mary Ruck.

I was very honored when last February.  
Mary come to me and said she would do the 
Christmas Party. Mary, you are an amazing 

women. Thank you for everything. 
"The Ladies Auxiliary thrives because of women like you".
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ANNUAL CHILI CONTEST
Saturday, February 2nd, 2013

Enter a Chili for $10.00 
Be a Judge for $5.00

Chili's must be in the building by 5:00 PM
Judging will start approximately 7:00 PM

Prizes are determined by the amount of  chili's submitted
The Chili with the most stones win!

Food will start being served by 6:00 PM

Contact information: 
Janet Desfosse - 732- 788-4839

Sharon Corridon - 732-495-2768
Kathy Corridon - 732-495-3689
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GOD BLESS
MIDDLETOWN ELKS

BD

732-217-1872

Please Support 
The Elks
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Junction Cleaners
109 Leonardville Road

Belford, NJ 07718
732-471-8888

Please Support the 
Middletown Elks

Please Support the 
Middletown Elks

Please Support the 
Middletown Elks
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Calendar Events For February 2013
	 Sunday	 Monday	 Tuesday	 Wednesday	 Thursday	 Friday	 Saturday

1 2

43 5 6 7 8 9

1110 12 13 14 15 16

1817 19 20 21 22 23

2524 26 27 28

CHILI
CONTEST

SUPER BOWL

MCC

FOP

SPAGHETTI
DINNER
6:00 PM

LADIES
AUX. 

MEETING
8:00 PM

REGULAR 
MEETING
8:00 PM

REGULAR 
MEETING
8:00 PM

MENS
DINNER
6:00 PM

LADIES
DINNER
6:00 PM

COOKING 
CLASS

Calendar Events For January 2013
	 Sunday	 Monday	 Tuesday	 Wednesday	 Thursday	 Friday	 Saturday

2 3 4 5

76 8 9 10 11 12

1413 15 16 17 18 19

2120 22 23 24 25 26

2827 29 30 31

1

RENTAL FOP

SPAGHETTI
DINNER
6:00 PM

RENTAL

STEAL 
BINGO

MCC
DISTRICT

SCHOLARSHIP
7:30 PM

COOKING
CLASS

LADIES
AUX. 

MEETING
8:00 PM

PER

REGULAR 
MEETING
8:00 PM

MENS
DINNER
6:00 PM

LADIES
DINNER

6:00 PM -  
8:00 PM

IRISH
WAKE

REGULAR 
MEETING
8:00 PM


